
Please choose option PL5 for remedying the toxic problem at the site of the defunct Port 
Angeles Rayonier Mill . 
Removal of the residual toxic mill wastes is the only satisfactory way to protect our 
community from their ill effects over the long term. 

Removal of these waste materials will also enable re-establishment of the Ennis Creek 
estuary, which is a vital and foundational component of any Ennis Creek restoration 
plan. We await with eager longing to see restored runs of Salmon in that otherwise 
intact stream!!

Even as the contemporary community seeks restoration, our future generations, human 
and other than human depend on us to do the right thing. 

PL5 is the right choice. 

Elizabeth Christian MD


